
 

 
 
 
 
6 May 2021 
 
Market Announcement 
 

Trustpower Executive Member Departure 
 

Trustpower advises that General Manager, Markets, Craig Neustroski has today resigned from his role 
at Trustpower. 
 
“I am naturally disappointed that Craig is leaving us and wish him all the very best in his new role,” 
said Trustpower chief executive David Prentice.   
 
Paul Bacon has been appointed Acting General Manager, Markets, effective immediately.  “I am 
delighted that Paul has agreed to assume this role.  He has been with Trustpower since 2009 and has 
broad and deep knowledge of our business, customers and industry, and well-established 
relationships with key stakeholders,” said Dr Prentice. 
 
Given the sensitive nature of his role, Mr Neustroski has been placed on garden leave for the term of 
his notice. 
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